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Hope everyone is well and enjoying the little bit of spring like 
weather we have gotten after the deep freeze we were in. 

The animal clinic was a success on February 20th! There is not 
much time left before the $1.00 per week fine will be added for 
each animal not tagged by March 1st! If you have animals, they 
must be registered with the city and we must have proof of 
rabies vaccinations on file! Many of you have taken care of this 
and we appreciate it! 

Please use the new drop box for payments from this point 
forward. The slot on the door does not close automatically any 
longer and you cannot close it from the outside once you have 
pushed it open. It is safer to have your payments in the box 
anyway. The door slot was open all night when we had the very 
cold weather. Thank you!!! 

***** A TIE NTI ON***** 
In the next couple months, we will be writing up ALL inoperable 
vehicles around the city. There are some that have been here for 
years and have not moved, others have not been here as long. If 
you have a vehicle that is not tagged, does not run, please 
remove it from the city limits. We will be in contact soon to get 
the problem taken care of. Thank you for your cooperation!!! 




